
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On June 12th, we traveled to Togo for 

the West Africa Sub-Regional 

Leadership Conference. I was able to 

spend the week with the other 

AIMer’s from West Africa. God 

orchestrated each lesson and each 

message for the people of Africa and 

for the missionaries. I heard multiple 

testimonies of how what had been 

preached related perfectly to what 

they had been praying for or trying to 

preach but hadn’t received guidance 

on the way to.  

 

On June 21st, Bro. and Sis. Booth arrived! 

 

On June 24th, ACTS had their graduation 

ceremony. It was so wonderful to see the 

families celebrate with their sons as they 

graduated from Bible College. 

{Praise Report!} June 17th , when we left Ghana on Monday, I was notified of an error on 

my Visa so we knew that we could face a little difficulty when coming back and crossing the 

Togo border. But with God before me, and praying Missionaries behind me, we met guards 

who knew there had been a mistake made and they were respectful and merciful.  The 

song, “Waymaker” by Sinach was playing on one of the guard’s phone that was processing 

my return to Ghana… I took this as a little reminder from God saying, “I am in your midst. I 

am making a way for you. Don’t worry.”  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

June 25th-  

I had the 

opportunity to 

teach Sunday 

School in 

Medina! Jesus 

loves you! 

June 27th, the 

Booth’s and  I 

went to 

Independence 

Square, the 

Black Star 

Arch and 

Kwame 

Nkrumah 

Moslem, the 

memorial for 

Ghana’s first 

President.  

 

June 28th began with traveling to the government 

school with Pastor Danso. When we arrived at 6:30 

AM, the children were already there sweeping the 

courtyard or their classrooms, and preparing for the 

day. The morning began with devotion, prayer, and 

singing songs to God. For lunch, The Sisco’s, Booth’s 

and Sis. Carter and I went to Coco Lounge. They told 

the restaurant that it was my birthday and so the 

restaurant cranked their speakers and danced their 

way around carrying the most delicious brownie I 

have ever tasted.  No place I would have rather spent 

my birthday! 

 

A good picture of Allanah, Stephen and I…. after 5 tries 😉 


